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We feel measure HJR201 would be extremely detrimental to those of us as senior 

citizens, on limited income, to continue to afford our home were property tax laws in 

the state of Oregon changed from the current city and county's revenues. Please do 

not allow this measure to proceed. 

Regards, 

Mrs Cruikshank  


